
The Suffolk County 
AA Hotline 

Needs 
YOU !! 

The AA Hotline needs you and 

especially your group to sign 

up to answer the phones.  

To sign up as an  

individual scan  

this QR code : 

To sign up as a group or for 

any other inquiries, email 

phones@suffolkny-aa.org. 

For additional information visit 

https://suffolkny-aa.org/

hotline or scan 

this QR code : 

It’s not difficult to work the Hotline  

✓ calls are automatically 

forwarded to your phone 

✓ no one will see YOUR phone 

number 

✓ most callers are looking for 

help finding a meeting or to 

be connected with a 12 Step 

Volunteer 

✓ all materials you’ll need are 

available online on the SIA 

website 

We will show you how to take calls 

and provide you with all the neces-

sary tools. 

https://suffolkny-aa.org/hotline
https://suffolkny-aa.org/hotline

